
February 6, 2015 
 
Neighborhood Watch Groups; 
 
We are receiving reports of community members receiving calls 
from scammers impersonating members of the Sheriff's Office 
and telling community members that they have a warrant and 
must pay to have the warrant cleared. The scammers then ask 
you to purchase Green Dot money cards and give them the 
numbers off the cards. This is a scam!  
 
The Sheriff's Office does not contact community members by 
phone to alert them of warrants, nor would any government 
agency request payment via non-track able methods such as 
Green Dot cards. This scam has multiple victims from the past 
few days. Let's get the word out to prevent future victims! 
  
Thank you, and a safe weekend to all of you! 
  
Carrie Carver 
Lane County Sheriff’s Office 
 


